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South Kohala Coastal Partnership Proposed Firebreak 

Project in the Kailapa Homestead Community
Kawaihae, Hawaiʻi Island
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Beneficiary Consultation Meeting Nov. 15
• Approximately 15 people attended, 7 self-identified as beneficiaries.  
• One written comment was submitted during the 30-day comment period 

(Nov. 15 to Dec. 15)
• Beneficiaries that attended the meeting supported the project
• Suggestions and concerns expressed

• Provide ample notification to residents prior to the start of work -- two weeks would 
be good -- more than two weeks and people might forget and less than two weeks is 
not enough time.

• Hope that there will be enough community volunteers to participate in workdays 
related to the project

• Long-term maintenance of the firebreak
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Beneficiary Consultation Meeting Nov. 15
• Other issues raised during the consultation meeting

• Soil erosion into near shore waters
• Need for an alternate emergency access road
• Kailapa residents need an alternative source of water that is more affordable than 

water from Kohala Ranch
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Mahalo
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